Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Department of Corrections has received the petition for declaratory statement from the Florida Prison Legal Journal. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of whether a previously rejected publication would be acceptable if a specific section was removed and under what circumstances a previously rejected section would be deemed acceptable by the Department. The petition also asks how can the Florida Prison Legal Journal expose prisoner abuse if the Department continues to reject or impound its publications and what steps has the Department taken to stop prisoner abuse at Charlotte Correctional Institution as it applies to the petitioner.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Janet Holmes, 501 S. Calhoun Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.
Please refer all comments to: LaDawna Fleckenstein, 501 S. Calhoun Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.
